
 

 
 

STUDENT POWERSCHOOL RE-REGISTRATION 2020-2021 
 

 
Attention parents this year we will be accepting intent to return forms through Powerschool. Please 
complete this before ​January 31st​. If not completed your seat will not be reserved.   
 
 
Registration 
If you have not registered your child in the office we are asking that you register your child using the Parent 
Portal in the Power School System. Once you log in you'll see the option re registration on the side menu 
panel. All students returning next year must either fill out a paper application or an online application. You 
will be able to add a new sibling registration online, as siblings of currently enrolled students. This process 
takes less than five minutes. Please take the time and register your child or come to the school office hours: 
8:00-4:00pm on  Monday-Friday.  
 

 
How to Register on Power School Step Process 

 
Login to Parent Portal:  
1) Please go to: ​https://archchicago.powerschool.com/public/  
2) Please use your Parent Portal information to login.  
3) If you forgot your Username or Password be sure to click on the “Forgot Username or Password?” link. 
 

 
 
 
4) After signing into the Parent Portal you should see a screen very similar to the one found below:  
 
NOTE:​​ If you are not seeing this window please contact your School Administration. 

https://archchicago.powerschool.com/public/


 

 
 
5) On the left hand side you should see a link called “Re-Registration”. Click on this link to begin your 
Re-Registration for the upcoming school year. 
 

 

6) Once you click on the “Re-Registration” link, the Form below will be displayed. Please proceed to 
complete the Form. Enter any new information in the far right column. You can leave blank any 
information that is not changing. 

 

7) Be sure to scroll down to the bottom of the page. There is a checkbox in the green bar at the bottom that 
needs to be checked in order to Submit the Re-Registration form.  

NOTE:​​ The Submit Button won’t be available until you click in the checkbox below. 

 



 

 

 

After you have submitted the Re-Registration Form you will be presented with a Confirmation page. Please 
see below for an example. 

 

Once you have submitted the Form, the data is sent over to your School Administration. You should then 
receive an email confirming your submission within 24 hours. While you can register online through Power 
School Materials fees should be paid to the school office to complete the registration process. If you have 
any questions please reach out to your School Administration for the next steps.  


